
 

Pumpkin Walk At Forest Hill School 

 

Get your pumpkin carving knives ready for the Forest Hill Pumpkin Walk! The gym area is going to 

be transformed into a spooktacular pumpkin display! We would like each student with their family to 

carve a pumpkin and bring it to school on Thursday morning, October 29th. There are 3 things to 

note... 

 
 

1. Drop off pumpkins on the walkway or front steps of the school between 7:45 and 8:15 on 

Thursday, October 29th (there will be volunteers waiting to help you). Please put your name 

on the back of your pumpkin so it will be easier for you to find at pick up time. 

 
 
2. Please put a flashlight, battery operated tea light or glow stick in your 

pumpkin to light it up (no candles please!) and the volunteers will turn your light 

on before the Pumpkin Walk begins. 

 
 
3. Pick your pumpkin up at the end of the school day (pumpkins will be ready for pick up 

after 1 pm) and use it to decorate your home. All the classes will take turns going through 

the display so all the students can enjoy the creativity of all Forest Hill School families! 


